
 

PTA Weekly News 
 

 

 

Valentine’s Doughnut Sale – Thursday 10th February 
 
Reminder of our Doughnut Sale this week!  
 
Please remember to collect your pre-orders and it’s not too late if 
you haven’t ordered - we will have a limited number of doughnuts 
for sale on the day so hopefully no one needs to miss out!  
 
Doughnuts will be £1 each on the day, please bring cash preferably, 
though we are able to take card payments too. 
 
Find us outside school in the year 1 playground on Thursday 10th 
February from 2:45 – 3:30pm.  Thank you for all your support! 

 
Our PTA Calendar of Events 2022 has been amended to reflect our decision NOT to hold a Disco in July as well 
as a Summer Fair.  Despite receiving enough helpers – “Thank you” – we feel that two discos a year (Spring 
and Autumn) is enough and our efforts would be better served concentrating on the Summer Fair and making 
it, with your help of course, a super special event! 
 
We do still need volunteers, help and support though to make some events in our calendar happen.  We still 
require a main person organising and being the ‘Lead’ plus more individual support for Freeze Pop Fridays, 
starting 10th June onwards for 4 weeks.  For more details of the specific tasks involved please contact us by email 
and we will gladly discuss this with you and provide guidance and support. 
 

As you can see from our calendar, there are several other ideas yet to be confirmed because we need 
volunteers to lead on them, please (or dates confirmed Class Bake Sales). 

These will not go ahead without your support.  
 

Please contact us via email if you are able to lead and/or support on any of our events.  Thank You! 



 
 

PTA Meetings  As mentioned in last week’s news, our next PTA meeting is scheduled for Wednesday 23 

February 2022 in the snug area of the Kings Head, Ashford.  This will be from 7pm and not 7:30pm as previously 

communicated.  All are welcome to attend, however much or little help or ideas you may have we’d love to see 

you there!  If you are unable to come yet are able to help us please do email us. 

 

Contact us via email at: 
clarendonprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com and 
find us on Facebook and Instagram 
@clarendonprimaryschoolpta 
 
Take a look at our PTA website for updates on 
events, our list of partners and our online 
shop; https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/clarendonpta/ 
 
We have a new noticeboard which has recently 
gone up at school – look out for more info going 
in there soon!  
 

 

Finally wishing everyone a great half term break when it arrives       
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